YEAR 4 LEAVERS
Dear All
With just nine weeks left at The Firs for our Year 4s, we’ve started making plans to celebrate them leaving.

Leavers’ Hoodies

I’ve been liaising with Prestige and they will be putting the hoodies onto their website. You will be able to
order directly, with your child’s personalised name and choice of size. The hoodies will be priced at £17. We
would like to put all the year group’s names in the numbers on the back of the hoody, but need your
permission to include your child’s name. Please return the slip below to school by Friday 27" May.

Yearbook
Laurence Abbott has very kindly offered to pull together the Yearbook — a labour of love! The Yearbook is
paid for by our lovely PTA, so there will be no cost to you for this.

Can ] ask that you provide a photograph of your child’s first day at The Firs (whether they joined in
reception, or at a later date) - as clear a photograph as possible please. If you don’t have one of their first day,
then a photo taken around that time will be fine.

Also, if you have any group pics of this year group over the last 5 years, please send them over to me — we
will pick a selection, so don’t be offended if they’re not used! Someone will be going into school in the next
couple of weeks and will photograph each of the children individually so there’s an up to date photograph
too.

Rather than receiving to my personal address where they will get lost with other stuff, please email to
irsydleaver: nail.com

Please send pictures in by Friday 27" May latest as we need time to get the artwork together and the book
printed before the end of term.

Leavers’ Party — save the date!

Save the date for Thursday 21* July (the last day of term) — the party will take place on the school field from
5.30pm — 8.30pm. Parents and siblings are invited. It will go ahead whatever the weather, so dig out those
gazebos in case of glorious heatwave or torrential downpour! More info will follow about the event, we’ve
got plans for a really fun evening and plenty for people to get involved with.

Thanks everyone!
Jo Freeman — 07889 520552

PLEASE SEND BACK TO SCHOOL BY 27" MAY or email to firsy4leavers@gmail.com
= I hereby give permission for my child’s name to be printed on the leaver’s hoodie.

Child’s name as you’d like it to be printed (eg. Thomas Jones / Tom Jones / Tommy J.)

* T hereby give permission for my child’s name and photo to be included in the Yearbook.

Your name:

Your signature: Date:



Hello Year 4s!

Our lovely PTA are making you a Yearbook for you to take home with you to keep at the end of
term so that you can look back on it when you’re old and grey and remember all your friends at The
Firs.

They have a few questions they’d like you to answer.

First name: Surname;

Class:

What is your favourite memory of your time at The Firs?

Complete this sentence:

When I grow up, I would like to...

Thank you so much!



